

HARTLEY COLLEGE (POINT PEDRO) PAST PUPILS ASSOCIATION VICTORIA BRANCH AUSTRALIA

80 Mary Avenue, Wheelers Hill, Victoria 3150. Australia. Phone: 61 3 9511 7531 President: Mr N Nanthakumaran Vice-President: Mr S Sriamareswaran

President: Mr N Nanthakumaran Secretary: Mr K Sritharan

Treasurer:

Mr T Dharmakulasingham

10 June 2008

Dear Hartleyite,

Re: HARTLEY WINTER NITE

Firstly, I wish to thank all of you who showed up at the cricket match and the get together on 10th February 2008. I, on behalf of the Committee, wish to express my overwhelming exhilaration for that big turnout.

The euphoria that could be seen at this event encouraged the committee to organise more events in that line. Hence we have decided to organize another get together, but in a different atmosphere, for a delicious Hopper Night coupled with some entertainments to be performed by kiths and kin's of Hartleyites.

Date:

05th July 2008.

Venue:

Mulgrave Community Centre

355 Wellington Road

Mulgrave. (Melway 80 D1)

Cost:

\$12.50 per person or \$30.00 for family (children aged under 18).

Any member who wishes to contribute with any suggestions is more than welcome. Please note your confirmation of the number attending with you before 30th June 2008 is of paramount importance to carry out catering services.

Name	Phone Number	Name	Phone Number
Mr K Palasubramaniam	9457 5068	Mr S Sriamareswaran	9700 0908
Mr N Nanthakumaran	9802 7270	Mr T.Dharmakulasingham	9367 9261
Mr K Sritharan	9511 7531	Dr C.Mathyalagan	9769 4308
Mr P Karunanithy	9887 8271	Mr G.Thusyanthan	9793 1026

Looking forward to seeing you, your family and friends on the 05th of July 2008.

Yours sincerely

K.Sritharan Secretary